
Communications

It is very important for the Mayor and Council Members to communicate effectively with White
City residents. We utilize many forms of communication: website, mailers/postcards to
residential homes, and social media posts.  We also produce a newsletter that is mailed to
every resident in White City. If there is any emergency information we need to make sure you
are aware of, we post it in a banner that will show up at the top of the main website page.

Website News
Subscribe to White City news and announcements
Subscribe to receive White City Newsletters
White City Newsletter (present and past issues)
Municipal Services District e-newsletter  - Subscribe to the online newsletter here

The White City Community Council also has a newsletter they distribute about the
community here.

The Valley Journals prints a monthly newsletter that is delivered to every resident. For an
online copy of the Valley Journals, click here.

 

https://www.whitecity.utah.gov/community/page/communications
https://www.whitecity.utah.gov/news
https://www.whitecity.utah.gov/portal
https://www.whitecity.utah.gov/portal
https://ut-greatersaltlakemsd.civicplus.com/234/Communications
https://ut-greatersaltlakemsd.civicplus.com/347/Sign-up-for-online-newsletter
https://www.whitecity.utah.gov/news
https://www.valleyjournals.com/

